

## **BEARWOOD** Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini Assistant Headteacher Mr Khalil Hassanali

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth **BH11 9UN** 

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

## Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

6<sup>th</sup> October 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

As part of our learning about Christian Celebrations and Our Community we will be walking to St Barnabus Church to take part in our whole school Harvest Festival on Monday 17th October 2022.

As we are walking to the church, each class from Nursery to Year 6 will require parent helpers to support the children's safety on route. We will be leaving school at 9:30am for the Festival to start at 10am. Our celebration will last approximately 30 minutes and we aim to be back at school by 11am.

Please see your child's class teacher as soon as possible if you are able to help or email the school office school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk

With community spirit in mind, we have decided as a school to support 'Hope For Food' by collecting non-perishable goods for their food bank.

Please send in any donations of non-perishable packets/tins of food into school on Monday 17th October, e.g.

- canned food such as beans, soup, rice pudding, custard, meat, fish etc.
- long-life cartons of milk, fruit juice etc.
- cardboard packets of biscuits, crackers, cereals and cereal bars etc.

Thank you for your support Yours sincerely,



**RE Lead** 















